
From: Lesley Castrillon < >  
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 11:33 AM 
To: Rebecca Roach <Rebecca.Roach@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External]  Kipling Avenue 
 

  
Hi Rebecca, 
 
I was provided your contact information by my neighbour, Bessie. 
 
I own townhouse  at  Kipling Ave. There are plans to build 2 apartments across 
from my unit which has many negative impacts on me, my family, and this quiet little 
community. 
 
My 4 biggest concerns are: 
 
- opening of the road and increased traffic 
 
- safety for my children as there is no sidewalk 
 
- turnng into my driveway with incoming traffic 
 
- decrease in value to my home with these apartments going up, especially if the road is 
opened. 
 
I'm not sure who to turn to for help. I would appreciate your recommendations.  
 
Thanks  
 
Lesley 

  
 
 

 
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any 
links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the 
Phish Alert Button.  
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	From: Lesley Castrillon <lesley.castrillon@rogers.com>  Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 11:33 AM To: Rebecca Roach <Rebecca.Roach@vaughan.ca> Subject: [External] 8026 & 8032 Kipling Avenue



